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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #22-0280   
 JOINT MEETING  
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Chris Lagerbloom, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: March 15, 2022 
 
TITLE: Joint Meeting with the Sustainability Advisory Board (SAB) - 

(Commission Districts 1, 2, 3 and 4) 
 

 
In a communication to the City Commission (attached), the Sustainability Advisory Board 
(SAB) recommended that the Commission and City Administration become better 
informed on the impacts of climate change on the insurance and mortgage markets in 
South Florida, the consequential implications for businesses and homeowners in the City, 
and the potential impact on City tax revenue. In response, the Commission supported 
scheduling this Joint Workshop with the SAB. Jay Neal, Executive Chairman of the 
Federal Association for Insurance Reform (FAIR), has been invited to make a 
presentation to set the stage for discussion between the Commission and the SAB on 
these topics.  
 
 
Attachment  
Exhibit 1 – October 25, 2021, SAB Communication to Commission – Climate Change 

Insurance Risk   
 

 
Prepared by:   Glen Hadwen, Sustainability Manager, Public Works 
  
Department Director: Alan Dodd, P.E., Public Works 


